
 
 

 

 
Date:       January 4, 2022 
 
To:          Acuity Brand Customers 
 
Subject:   Price Increase Announcement 
 
Many industries continue to be impacted by escalating costs and global supply chain challenges. We 
continue to experience rising costs on many commodity-based raw materials, freight, and electronics, 
and face other inflationary pressures as well.  
 
Therefore, we are announcing the following: 
 

Effective February 7, 2022, a general price increase will be applied to most of our product 
families across our brands. Specific price increase amounts will vary by product family. Updated 
stock price sheets will be available prior to the effective date of the increase. The last day for the 
release of orders at current prices is February 4, 2022.  

 
Acuity Brands remains committed to supporting our relationship, providing open communication, and 
continuing to deliver industry leading solutions and services. Despite the headwinds our industry is 
facing, we are working diligently to deliver the service levels and product availability needed to meet 
the business needs of the marketplace.  
 
As a reminder, we can offer a multitude of product options to meet requirements on projects where 
lead times are critical, given the breadth and depth of our portfolio across product families and 
brands.  
 
Thank you for your continued business and support as we navigate these challenging times together. 
 

Best Regards, 

 

    
 

Jose Cordova   Amra Boucher    

Vice President, Sales  Vice President, Marketing 

1170 Peachtree Street, NE 
Suite 2300 
Atlanta, GA 30309-7676 
1-800-922-9641 

 


